From: _

Sent: 03 October 2020 07:46
To: Planning

Cc: Chan, Mark

Subject: 2020/2658/P

To whom it may concern,

My wife and | own flat 117 in the building to which this planning
application refers.

I would like to object particularly to the nature of the conversion of

the windows. The form and elegance of Bedford Court Mansions will be
damaged by the replacement suggested in this application - the curved
glass that is currently present is a notable architectural

feature. Obviously, the council has allowed various sorts of changes to
other windows in the building over the years - but these are some of the
originals, and so are particularly important to preserve.

Thanks,

Peter Dayan



